529 Sophee Lane

Lauren Schwartz gLSc wartz@| kewoodnj.gov>

Some people who received this message don't often get email from Ischwartz@lakewoodnj.gov. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Good afternoon,
This email is to confirm that the property located at Block 1082 Lot 9.529, 529 Sophee Lane, does not have any special assessments.

Thank you,
Lauren Schwartz

Assessing Clerk

Township of Lakewood | Tax Assessor’s Office
231 Third Street | Lakewood, NJ 08701
Office: 732-364-2500 ext. 5276

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY

This E-mail message and its attachments (if any) are intended solely for the use of the addressees hereof. In addition, this message and the attachments (if any) may contain information that is
confidential, privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you are prohibited from reading, disclosing, reproducing, distributing,
disseminating or otherwise using this transmission. Delivery of this message to any person other than the intended recipient is not intended to waive any right or privilege. If you have received this
message in error, please promptly notify the sender by reply E-mail and immediately delete this message from your system.
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